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Parishioners of the St. Nicholas church in Oxford made
a pilgrimage to the relics of the saints of the undivided
Church

On Sunday 11th July, the Feast of All Saints of Britain and Ireland, a group of parishioners from St
Nicholas’s Church in Oxford, led by the rector Archpriest Stephen Platt, gathered to serve a molieben at
St Aloysius Oratory Church in Oxford.

The service took place with the blessing of His Grace Bishop Matthew of Sourozh and by kind
permission of the Provost and Fathers of the Oxford Oratory.

The Oratory Church holds a large collection of holy relics including a shrine containing particles of the
relics of many ancient saints of these islands.

At the end of the molieben, the magnification to the saints was sung, and the faithful were able to
venerate the holy relics of the undivided Church.
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